Russell Elementary

September / October 2021

Putting it to the Test! September 22 - 12-1 pm —

Have you wondered about the assessments and testing your child is
taking this year? Do you want to know more about what they mean, how
they are measured, and how to interpret the results?

Then make plans to join us via ZOOM on September 22 from 12-1 pm as
we explore MAP testing, i-ready assessments and much more!

Watch for more info coming home soon!

Book Fair - September 20-24

Dear Parents and Families,

We're excited about our upcoming Scholastic Book Fair. This event is an opportunity for students of all
ages to build their home libraries and further their love of reading. As always, all purchases benefit our
school. Here's what you need to know about the Fair, which will take place from September 20-
September 24.

+ Our Book Fair offers a cash-free payment option called eWallet. It's a convenient digital account that
your child can use for shopping at our Fair. Grandparents, friends, and others can contribute, too!

* You can also shop online at our school's Virtual Book Fair. All orders ship directly to your home, and
shipping is free for book orders over $25. Your online orders will also benefit our school.

Visit our Book Fair homepage to learn more and get started with eWallet and online shopping:
https:/www.scholastic.com/bf/russellelementaryschool4

We're excited to celebrate our love of books together at the Book Fair. We look forward to seeing your
child there!

Please note that due to safety protocols, only STUDENTS will be allowed to attend the book fair in
person.

Happy reading!
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Picture Day is Coming Soon!

Picture Day for Pre-K - 2nd Grade is September 28!
Picture Day for 3rd-5th Grade is September 29!

Smile Smile Smile

What's Up In October!

Technology isn't Terrifying - Oct. 5 6:30-7:30 Via ZOOM

Parent Conferences - October 8 (Student Holiday)
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Meet with your child's teacher and let's make a path to success together!

Fall Break - October 11-15 / Students return October 18.

A Book Tasting - Family Literacy Night - October 26 630-7:30

Join as we explore our favorite authors, genres, and learn strategies to help your child become a better
reader. Be on the look out for more info coming home after fall break!
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